
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Purr-fect for Primetime: Kitten from The Feline Connection to appear on 
Animal Planet’s Puppy Bowl XXI’s half-time show! Adorable Local Feline 
Seeks Forever Home During National Broadcast


The Feline Connection is thrilled to announce that one of its fabulous kittens will 
be featured on #PuppyBowl on @AnimalPlanet Sunday, Feb 9 at 2  pm ET | 
11 am PT.  

This adorable mystery kitten will make its television debut on Puppy Bowl XXI’s 
halftime show. Viewers will have the chance to see its playful personality and 
learn more about its story. This kitten arrived at The Feline Connection in late 
December, 2024 and is now ready for a loving forever family.


The appearance on the Puppy Bowl XXI is part of The Feline Connection’s 
ongoing efforts to increase awareness about challenges homeless cats face, 
find loving homes for the many animals in our care, as well as support our 
ongoing rescue and TNR efforts.


For more information on the featured kitten, tune in to the Puppy Bowl XXI!

To learn more about The Feline Connection’s adoptable cats and kittens, please 
visit www.thefelineconnection.org or call (802) 353-8860. 


Tune in to the Puppy Bowl XXI on Sunday, February 9, 2025 at 2 pm ET | 11 
am PT on Animal Planet to see our ’Mystery Kitten’s big moment! 

About The Feline Connection: 
The Feline Connection is a non-profit 501(c)(3) cat rescue organization operating 
in the Rutland County, Vermont, and eastern Washington County, NY areas. 
Founded in 2018 by Maria Caron, we are a group of volunteers focused on 
improving the lives of homeless and neglected cats through spay/neuter and 
release or relocation (TNR), cat community care and management, fostering/
socialization, and adoption. We rely entirely on donations and volunteers to 
accomplish these goals.
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maria@thefelineconnection.org, (802) 353-8860
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